From: Chris Gibson <clgrehabman@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 8:02 AM

To: David Gatlin <davidagatliniii@gmail.com>

Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Re: Request to postpone the rezoning until the public can attend

Thank you.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, April 7, 2020, 6:52 AM, David Gatlin <davidagatliniii@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Gibson,

My name is David Gatlin and I live at 821 Mays rd in Jonesboro which joins Mr.
Jacksons on the North side. | am opposed to the rezoning of the property a 1130
Greensboro rd from R-1 to PD-RS (Section-8). I would like to request of the City
Council to postpone the reading of the rezoning until the public is able to attend
the City Council meeting.

Thanks
David Gatlin



